
  

NE Hazel Dell Neighborhood Association 

Wednesday, March 12, 2025 
6:30 p.m.-8:00 p.m. 

Join us in person at 4700 NE 78th St., Bldg. B-1, 

Vancouver WA (just off St. Johns Rd.) 

OR 
ZOOM Link:  

https://clark-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/85723016837 
 

Our Neighborhood Facebook Page: 
NE Hazel Dell NHA Facebook: 
Search for “NW Hazel Dell Neighborhood”  

*Yes, the FB page is called NW Hazel Dell.  

You will have to join the group to see the page, as it’s a private group for neighbors only.  

 

 
Contact your neighborhood leader at: 
Bill Cline nehdna2021@gmail.com 
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Wednesday, March 12, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. 
Our guest speaker will be from Clark County Public Health 

more info on other side! 

Please join us on Wednesday, March 12 to hear 

from Clark County’s Public Health Department. 

Public Health provides many services to our community 

that you might not be aware of. Come and hear from 
them about what they do, how you can access services, 

and ask questions. 
 

DID YOU KNOW? You can order birth and death certificates at the Public Health 

offices for all persons born in Clark County and all Washington state births regis-

tered from 1907 to present. For more information:  

https://clark.wa.gov/public-health/birth-and-death-certificates 

Public Health monitors water quality safety during the summer months at Van-

couver Lake, Klineline Pond, Battle Ground Lake and Lacamas Lake. To check for 

water quality advisories before you head to the lake during the summer months, 

go to: https://clark.wa.gov/public-health/public-beaches 

Family Health and Safety Resource links:  

https://clark.wa.gov/public-health/family-health-and-safety 

Neighborhood Associations are not HOAs.  
We are here to connect, share information, and work with the county to address 

any concerns you may have about public safety, your parks and roads, and the 

quality of life in our neighborhood.  

To learn more about what Neighborhood Associations are and are NOT, go to the 

county’s web pages at:  
https://clark.wa.gov/county-manager/about-neighborhood-associations 

https://clark.wa.gov/county-manager/ne-hazel-dell 
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